

Teddington School, Broom Road, Teddington, Middlesex TW11 9PJ

020 8943 0033

W www.teddingtonschool.orgE info@teddingtonschool.org

Head of School: Kathy Pacey NPQH Executive Headteacher: John Wilkinson ма NPQH

15 December 2017

Dear Families

Sixth Form PPE Exams Monday 8 January to Friday 12 January 2018

Sixth Form students will be taking their AS and A Level PPE exams (Pre Public Exams) from Monday 8 January to Friday 12 January 2018. These exams are vital in assessing how well students have embedded their learning in the autumn term. Staff will use these assessments and additional data to identify strengths and weaknesses for each student within their subjects and will allow them to adapt lessons and provide intervention. The results for these exams will be issued in January.

A copy of the PPE timetable is also available on the school website: www.teddingtonschool.org/Examinations

Students will be given individual timetables and copies of the exam regulations. Any breach of the exam regulations are taken very seriously by the exam boards so it is important that students fully understand them.

Students will be on study leave during the exams and should use this time to revise. The Sixth Form building and study space will be open as usual and students can use these facilities for quiet study and use the resources to support their revision. Students are expected to be on site by 8.30am and exams will start at 8.45am.

Students are expected to follow the Sixth Form dress code during their exams and will need to sign in and out at the Sixth Form office and when arrive and leave the premises. Should you or your child have any questions regarding the PPE exams, please contact their Form Tutor in the first instance.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Ms N Meston

Director of Sixth Form